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Submission: I am a proud solar PV and battery owner. I have paid a lot of money to have my current system on my roof. To
reduce the solar feed-in tariff of people who have done the right thing for our future by spending their money on solar rooftop
systems, is a shocking step in the wrong direction. The feed-in tariff should represent the true value of solar, this means
recognising the environmental and health benefits and the network benefits of rooftop solar. Please stop punishing solar owners
and pandering to the big corporations and miners who only care about bigger and bigger profits, not the future. The feed-in tariff
should be increased not decreased. Renewable energy is the way for a future.





